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MEMORANDUM 

TO:    Barbara Lipscomb, City Manager  
 
FROM: Gary Fenton, Recreation and Parks Director   
 
DATE:  December 22, 2015   
 
SUBJECT: Notes to Council – Town Common Open House January 12, 2016   
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On Tuesday, January 12, 2016, from 6:00 pm until 8:00 pm, the City of Greenville and design 
consultants, Rhodeside & Harwell, Inc. will host a Public Open House in connection with the Town 
Common Phase I Design Development Project. Please see the attached flyer for more information. 

Thank you.   
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